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ALTON - Alton Police is working with Bethalto Police on a missing person case 
reported to Bethalto Police at 11:46 p.m. Monday. The man reported missing was 
Edward J. Mahoney, 27, of Bethalto.

The family of the man reported Edward was missing and they were concerned for his 
safety and welfare, Bethalto Police Chief Mike Dixon said.



Alton Police Chief Marcos Pulido confirmed the Alton Police were assisting the 
Bethalto Police Department in the missing person case.

Chief Dixon said they received information during the investigation that led Alton 
officers to the Clark Bridge where Mr. Mahoney was driving and had abandoned his 
vehicle.

“We are working closely with Alton officials looking at possibilities,” Dixon said. “We 
are not ruling out Mr. Mahoney may have jumped off the bridge, but it is unknown at 
this time. We are working with the Alton Fire Department and other officials to 
eliminate that as a possibility.”

Chris Rhodes also contributed to this story.
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